Stephanie Hesford

From:

Sent:

Thursday, 11 June 2015 12:33 PM

To: Subject: Stephanie Hesford Ban greyhound racing

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

I find it incomprehensible that this barbarism is not only allowed to continue but to be funded by our government!

Have we come no further than to still be entertained by such a cruel sport similar to cheering on gladiators slaughtering their victims in an arena?

Wake up Australia government and smell the stench of this disgusting sport. The eyes of not only your own people but those of the rest of the world are on you.

Sincerely,

Erica Holding

Franklin, TAS 7113

MAXIA (aholmail con-